
Teach in Alabama Applicant Assistance 
 

First, please seek assistance regarding your Teach in Alabama application through the Teach in 
Alabama website. 
 

 
 
 
There is a support tab at the bottom right-hand corner of the screen, which includes both phone 
and on-line support options. 
 

 
 
All other questions should be directed to ewest@bcbe.org.  


